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Before the application and admission, incoming staff is advised to examine the visa procedures specific to their country to enter Turkey. The necessary information can be found on this link.
 
It is the individual responsibility of each person to learn about and collect/submit the necessary documents for a visa. ISTE IRO cannot provide counsel on visas since more accurate and complete information is available at Embassies; however, any required document for visa application may be provided, if requested by the Embassy or the student.
 
For those incoming staff who require a visa to enter Turkey should apply to the nearest Turkish Consulate/Embassy with the necessary documents. The Embassies and Consulates list can be viewed from this link.
 
By clicking the link below, you can get information about visa procedures for foreigners who will visit Turkey: 
https://www.mfa.gov.tr/visa-information-for-foreigners.en.mfa  

